Gordon, Melissa J.

Subject: FW: Children's Memorial Walkway

From: Tom Draper [mailto:tfdrpr10@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 9:21 AM

To: Calder, Caitlin M.

Cc: Robert Tait

Subject: Children's Memorial Walkway

The Children's Memorial Walkway Fund was created to construct a walkway in memory of the victims of the

Dec 12 tragedy in Newtown.

The walkway will be constructed in the neighborhood of the Sandy Hook School and allow for memorial
benches to provide opportunities to reflect on the lives lost and the special community in which they lived. The
walkway will connect with the sidewalks in place or in plan for Newtown. The contributions are directed to Mr,
Robert Tait, the town treasurer where they are reserved in a special fund. The fund is identified on

the Newtown Recreation Department website.

Thomas F Draper MD, MPH




